
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Waste Management Committee 
 
FROM: Melanie Kawalec, Manager of Waste Management 
 
MEETING DATE: September 20, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC10-007 
 Landfill Operation and Construction Update 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to inform Committee that the Manager of Waste Management will make a 
presentation at the September 20, 2010 Waste Management Committee meeting on the 
current operations and status of construction at the Peterborough County/City Waste 
Management Facility.   

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC10-007 dated September 20, 2010, of the Manager of Waste Management 
as follows: 

That Report WMC10-007 informing Committee that the Manager of Waste Management 
will provide a presentation on the current operations and status of construction at the 
Peterborough County/City Waste Management Facility be received. 
 
  

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

Tender T-36-09 was awarded to Behan Construction Limited September 15, 2009 for 
the construction of utilities in the North Fill Area. Construction of the stormwater 
management pond, the pumping station, connection to the Bensfort Road force main 
and associated site works was complete on June 28, 2010.  
 
Tender T-16-10 was awarded to Ron Robinson Limited on March 12, 2010 for the 
construction of cell 2 in the North Fill Area.  Excavation of the 3.2 ha Cell 2 to bottom 
elevations, construction of a recompacted soil liner, installation of a leachate collection 
system and associated access roads, drainage ditches, and culverts was scheduled to 
be complete by September 3, 2010.  Due to the number of rain days experienced this 
summer, a 4-week extension has been granted, thereby moving the completion date to 
October 1, 2010. 
 
The Manager of Waste Management will make a presentation at the September 20, 
2010 Waste Management Committee meeting to illustrate the status of the current 
operations in the South Fill Area and show the depth of construction required for the 
installation of Cell 2 in the North Fill Area.  
 
  
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Melanie Kawalec, 
Manager Waste Management  
 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Phone – 742-7777 Ext. 1724 
Fax – 876-4621 
E-mail address – Mkawalec@peterborough.ca 
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